NOVEMBER 2020 NEWSLETTER









Pro Shop 360-457-6501 Club House 360-457-7348 8 24 S. Lindberg Rd., Port Angeles, WA 98362

PRO SHOP NEWS

Chad Wagner Reporting,

PGA Head Golf Professional

Ladies & Gentlemen;

Winter rules have started so please make sure you follow the course rules as posted by the signs leading to the first and tenth tees.

Congratulations to the Fall Scramble winn men's division was won by the team of Chad Wagner. Glen Pizzuto, John Dmo-

Peninsula Golf Club Event Schedule for November 2020:

29th Annual Apple Cup Scramble Tournament-Saturday, November 28th.

9:00am Tee Times.

2-person Scramble- 8 stroke maximum differential- 80% low handicap & 20% high handicap. Your entry fee of \$50 per member/ \$70 per nonmember includes gross and net merchandise awards, a square on the football board, and two drink tickets per player.

With only being able to do tee times we have moved this event to Saturday so everyone can enjoy the game!

Sign-up deadline is Tuesday, November 24th, I will send the sports board and pairings on Wednesday, November 25th.

Congratulations to the Fall Scramble winners! The men's division was won by the team of Chad Wagner, Glen Pizzuto, John Dmohowski & Steve Colvin! Congratulations to all of the winners and thank you again to all who participated!

Saturday, December 5th will be the annual Christmas balloon sale! Member discount plus 5%-100% off merchandise with hosted beer and wine. This is a great way to get all of your Christmas shopping done. Sale will run from 5:00pm-7:00pm.

The 4th Annual Winter Merchants League is right around the corner starting on November 2nd. We currently have 8 teams and I would love to get to 12. Remember, you can play any day of the week; the only requirement is your team plays once a week! To sign-up just call the pro shop.

Best regards, Chad Wagner





Peninsula Golf Club November 2020 Page 2



From the President

Deborah Jacobs

At the annual General Meeting held on Wednesday, October 21st, we announced the results of our newly elected Board of Directors for the next three year term who are; Deborah Jacobs, Tommy Humleker and Ward Dunscomb, "Welcome Back Ward!"

We would like to extend our gratitude to Jim Jones for volunteering his time on the Board, your experience and knowledge has been a great contribution to the operation of our Board, "Thank you"!

Thank you everyone who participated in the voting, although this was an uncontested election it is still necessary to go through the election process and procedure, your vote and proxy do count.

We appreciate all of your support!

Board of Directors

The elected Board of Directors
Officers and Chairpersons

President/Clubhouse Deborah Jacobs Vice-President/Greens Co-Chair Tim Lusk Secretary/Finance Cindy Schlaffman Treasurer/Membership Greg Shield Facilities Todd Negus, Facilities Co-Chair Tommy Humleker Greens Gerald Petersen Handicap Gary McLaughlin Planning Ward Dunscomb

Membership Report October 20, 2020						
	<u>Name</u>	Effective				
Applications:						
Resignations	Brady Konopaski	9/30/20				
Status Change	Gary Valencia Seas. to Assoc.	10/1/20				
	Membership Totals					
Certificate	128					
Junior	10					
Certif-non-	3					
Associate	8					
Seasonal	5					
TOTAL	154					

CLUBHOUSE NEWS

Rena Parish

We have been making some changes around the clubhouse to brighten it up and also getting some well needed repairs to the deck rails and so forth

On November 14th, for the Apple Cup event, we will be opening at 6:30 a.m. for breakfast. Come join in the fun and food. We are now having poker on Thursdays again.

Thank you,

Rena and Staff

Administrator News Laurie McDonald

I will be sending out confirmations for the 2020 Hole Sponsorships soon and trying to fill the remaining spots. If you are interested or know of anyone who may be interested, please get in touch with me. It's a great deal, annual sponsorship is \$750 and it includes custom signage, year round advertising and 12 rounds of golf for your business use in 2020

Just a heads up that the voluntary fees will be sent out this month as the handicap fee to the Washington State Golf Association is payable prior to the new year. I will have forms in the pro shop and in the clubhouse as well as email out to those I have in my contact list.

Keep in mind that board meetings are every third Tuesday at 6:00 pm each month. Please bring your suggestions and or ideas to the meeting, we encourage member input!

Just a reminder I'm here Tuesdays and Thursdays to keep your contact information up to date, add you to the cart shed waiting list, process your payments and answer your questions or concerns. (360) 452-6856.

Thanks, Laurie

Peninsula Golf Club November 2020 Page 3



The PGC Ladies Club met for the annual awards golf and luncheon meeting on October 14. The officers for the 2021 season were also announced: President: Gloria Andrus. Vice President, Sherry Henderson, Secretary, Nan McAllister, Treasurer, Marie Murata, and Captain, Chris Anderson.

A very tasty luncheon was served and decorations by Sue Barber were appreciated! Following the luncheon, the awards were presented by Captain, Cindy Schlaffman.

Season 2020 PGC Ladies Club Awards	CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL!!		
Gray Cup - May	Winner: Rena Peabody Runner Up: Ruth Thomson		
Commemorative Match Play— June	Winner: Nan McAllister Runner Up: Sherry Henderson		
Club Championship: - July	Champion: Rena Peabody Runner Up: Sue Barber		
Net Winner:	Winner: Nan McAllister Runner Up: Ruth Thomson		
Best Ball Partners: Aug Winners Tie for Runner Up:	Marie Murata & Nan McAllister Doris Sparks & Sue Barber Chris Anderson & Ruth Thomson		
Eclectic Competition: Apr—June July-Sept	Sue Barber Marie Murata		
Most Improved Golfer	Marie Murata		

Winter golf tee times, 10 a.m. Wednesday mornings starting in November! Hope to see you on the course. Safe travels to the Snowbirds that will be traveling the next few months. Happy Thanksgiving to all!!

LADIES CLUB ANNUAL CLUBHOUSE CHRISTMAS DECORATING

The PGC Ladies Club Members will be decorating at the clubhouse on November 30, at 9 a.m. Please join us to add the "spirit of the season" to our clubhouse.



Rena Peabody, Club Champion



Sue Barber, Runner Up



Golf Rules Gary McLaughlin

What is the Ruling?

You replace your ball on the green in front of your ball-marker. You putt your ball without removing the ball-marker. Is there a penalty?

> The answer will be posted in the clubhouse.

November 2020



Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
1	2	3	4	5	6	7
	Winter League Starts					
	Clubhouse Closed		Ladies Club	Men's Club		
8	9	10		12	13	14
	Clubhouse Closed		Ladies Club	Men's Club		
15	16 Clubhouse	17 Board Mtg Committees at 5 p.m. Board at 6 pm	18	19	20	21
	Closed	Members Welcome	Ladies Club	Men's Club		
22	23	24	25	26	27	28
	Clubhouse Closed		Ladies Club			Apple Cup Scramble 9 a.m. tee times
29	30					
	Clubhouse Closed					

Clubhouse Hours Nov 1-Nov 30, 2020

Monday Closed

Tuesday 06:30 am to 5:00 pm
Wednesday 11:00 am to 5:00 pm
Thursday 06:30 am to 5:00 pm
Friday 11:00 am to 5:00 pm
Saturday 0630 am to 4:00 pm
Sunday 10:00 am to 3:00 pm

Newsletter Editor—Sandy
Granger
rsgranger50@hotmail.com



Golf Professional Chad Wagner 360-457-6501 cwagner@peninsulagolf.club

Administrator Laurie McDonald 360-452-6856 pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com

Clubhouse 360-457-7348 *Call Rena Parish to book your Party or Special Events

pgcrenaparish@gmail.com
Superintendent_Tory Clayton 360-457-6508